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May 2018 statement of     
accounts 

Balance: 
$1,316.83 Attendees included: Ashley Garza, Meri Bennett, Garth 

Tyler, & Lynn Larsen. Virtual attendees: Lindsey Thomas, 
Eric Sheffield, & Daniel Prickett, along with 15 folks from 
the Rocky Mountain Section. 

May Meeting  
Thank you to those who attended the joint meeting hosted by the Rocky 

Mountain Section who streamed a presentation on The Implementation 

of Half Steps by Brian Furniss on May 16, 2018 at the Williams Building.   

It was great to combine our resources once again with the RMS AACE 

section.  We appreciate those who were patient as we worked through 

some of the technical difficulties.  Brian Sarouhan, RMS President is 

working to obtain a copy of this presentation from Brian Furniss so we 

can send it out to those who were unable to stay past the scheduled 
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 Meetings  

We will be taking a break for the 

summer and will kickback off our 

monthly meeting in September 2018.  

If you or one of your colleagues are 

interested in giving a presentation for 

the 2018-2019 year, please contact:  

Ashley.Garza@Williams.com  

2018-2019 Section Officers:  
  
 President—Ashley Garza 

 Vice President—Meri Bennett 

 Secretary—Lindsey Thomas 

 Treasurer– Garth Tyler 

 

2018-2019 Board Directors: 

 Past President—NA 

 Director—Matt Walcott 

 Director—Tristen McDonald 

 Director—Bruce Booth 

 

2018—2019 Elections 
Elections were held in May 2018, here are the section officers and 

board of directors for the upcoming term (June 1, 2018—May 31, 2019): 


